
September 2024 Chamber Meeting 

The August meeting was held at Rosy’s Pizza at Noon on September 11, 2024.  There were 7 people in 

attendance.  The August treasurer’s reports were presented by Renee Ford.  End of month balance is 

$20,373.77 - no change from last month. 

Jessie Havens reported no new members this month. 

Kim Pierce reported the Governor is scheduled to be in town to report on the Marshalltown purchase of 

Vaughan & Bushnell.  A specific date is not known at this time - it will probably be last minute before we 

know.  It is thought to be on W. Main Street in front of Marshalltown and available for the entire town 

to attend.  Kim will keep us apprised of any new information. 

Shelley Postin is moving along with Movie in the Park for October 13th.  It will be a Halloween movie, 

but it hasn’t been chosen yet.  It will be on the large diamond at the VFW Park, with the Rec Center as 

the rain location.  She will let us know of any updates via email.  Jessie will contact Tim Rice of TJR 

Designs in Macomb about procuring 3 banners to place around town advertising the event. 

Grills Gone Wild, benefiting the Bushnell Pool, is scheduled for September 21st.  Monica Suter has 

reached out for volunteers with the event.  They are also in need of grillers - they currently have six but 

would like eight.  We will try to be available to help out if we can. 

Patrick Osterman and MDH CEO, Bill Murdock will be in Bushnell on October 7th, making “house calls” 

to local businesses to introduce themselves and all the services they provide the community.   

Mayor Robin Wilt mentioned the light parade is scheduled for December 7th this year.  Brent Glisan and 

Mike Baker run the event and have stated this will be the last year unless they get more participants.  

Members will pass this along and try to get more people to enter.  Thoughts about a live marching band 

or stationary band on a trailer/hayrack were discussed as well.  Shelley reached out to Curt Rigg to see if 

his barbershop quartet would be interested. 

Upcoming Bushnell events: 

9/12 Gold Night (Childhood Cancer Awareness) at HS volleyball game - 6pm 
9/14 Trivia Night @ Rosemary & Rust - 6pm 
10/8 Paint the Gym Pink Night at HS volleyball game - 6pm 
 

The next Bushnell Chamber meeting will be Wednesday, October 9th at Rosy’s at noon.   

 

Jessie Havens 

 

 


